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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.
Dear Sir/Madam,

This is to confirm my objection to this development which has been ill thought through.

Whilst not in an AONB the sheer scale in number of the proposed dwellings would have a
detrimental effect on the AONB. The proposed site is frankly in the wrong place, being too close
to Bucklebury and Midgham.

If there have to be a certain number of homes built in West Berks, and even that is highly
debatable, Colthrop would be a better site. The flood plain issues could be over-come, but any

site that is already partially brownfield, rather than green fields, would be a better option.

In conclusion there are too many homes and they are in the wrong place. This must seem
obvious even to anyone worth half a brain.

Yours sincerely,

Francis Long.






